## **Evelyn Pattee**

~					
•		м	ıe	~	••
_	ш	w		ъ.	ь.

FW: fine and license questions

From: Julie Sokach <juliesellsvegas@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 12:47 PM
To: Evelyn Pattee <EPattee@red.nv.gov>
Subject: Re: fine and license questions

Hello,

I am currently on a payment plan with the NRED for 250.00 a month which goes to 500.00 a month I think in April. I want to know if I can be placed on the next division meeting with the commission to request a extension of my monthly 250.00 for one more year? Please advise.

**Thanks** 

Julie